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UPCOMING WEEK @ BCUC 

Prayer Requests: prayer@burnsidecityuc.org.au 

This Sunday  @ BCUC—Our call 

11th February 

9am Contemporary and 10.30am Classic: Rev Matthew Bond 

10:30am Café: Rev Rob Williams—Turning points 

2 Kings 2:1-12, Psalm 50:1-6, 2 Corinthians 4:3-6, Mark 9:2-9 

Monday 12th February 

10am mainly music 

Tuesday 13th February  

9:30am Ladies Table Tennis 

9:30am Playgroup 

 

Wednesday 14th February 

7:45am Prayer Meeting 

9:15am Mission Focus 

9:30am Prayer Meeting 

Thursday 15th February  

9:30am Craft, Chat & Sew 

12noon Friendship Club 

6pm Worship & Music Ministry 

7:30pm Choir practice 

Friday 16th February 

7pm Youth Group 

Sunday 18th February 

12noon Prayer Meeting 

 

Next Sunday  @ BCUC– In the wilderness 

18th February 

9am Contemporary and 10.30am Classic: Rev Rob Williams 

10:30am Café: Rev Matthew Bond 

Genesis 9:8-17, Psalm 25:1-10, 1 Peter 3:18-22, Mark 1:9-15 

Sunday 11th February 2018     

WELCOME 

Please stay for a cup of tea or coffee after the service ,  

so that we can get to know each other better. 

Ministry Team Contacts 

Minister: Rev Matthew Bond Ministry Team Leader 0400 777 410  

Minister: Rev Dr Gary Stuckey 0437 708 183 Supply Ministry (On leave January 29—

March 5) 

Minister in Association: Rev Rob Williams 0424 123 171 

All Ministers are available for Pastoral Care as required  

Youth Coordinator: Ben Randall —0403 369 154 

Administrator: Deb Mugford Monday—Thursday 9am—2:30pm  

Office Hours  - 9am—12 noon Monday to Thursday 

A Vibrant Community, Committed to Jesus,  

Passionately Engaged in Mission 

 



 

 

THE COVENANT PRAYER 
 
I am no longer my own, but yours.  
Put me to what you will, rank me with whom you will;  
put me to doing, put me to suffering;  
let me be employed for you or laid aside for you;  
exalted for you or brought low for you;  
let me be full, let me be empty;  
let me have all things, let me have nothing;  
I freely and wholeheartedly yield all things to your pleasure and  
disposal.  

And now, glorious and blessed God, 
Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 
you are mine and I am yours, 
to the glory and praise of your name. 
Amen.  

 

Today we say this prayer together at each of our worship services as 
a renewal of our commitment to serve God together in this place and 
beyond. 

 

A MESSAGE FROM MATTHEW 

THIS WEEK’S NEWS & NOTICES  

Please  e-mail articles for the BCUC weekly news to Deb Mugford at 

admin@burnsidecityuc.org.au no later than 12noon on Tuesday 

Lenten Studies 
During the upcoming time of Lent 
BCUC will not be offering church wide 
Lenten Studies. Groups are offered 3 
reflections which have been provided 
by Gary and are available either in the 
carousel or from Deb. If you are not a 
member of a small group and are  
interested in sharing in these Lenten 
Studies, please email Rob Williams 
robw@burnsidecityuc.org.au   

Monday Day Fellowship 
Our first meeting for the year will be on 
Monday March 5 at 1:30pm. Come 
and join us as Deb Mugford speaks on 
her work with Bright Futures. See Ruth 
Daws for more information. 

Seniors Second Sunday Lunch 
TODAY February 11 in the foyer at 
12noon. All welcome. 

Kids Camp Out 
KCO (a Uniting Church camp for  
children in years 3-7) will be held on the 
weekend of March 17-18 at Adare,  
Victor Harbor. Please see Gaynor 
Strapp to register. 

Pancake Morning Tea 
Please join us TODAY for our annual 
pancake morning tea. There will be 
delicious fluffy pancakes with your 
choice of toppings. Your donation will 
assist the work of UnitingCare at  
Clayton Wesley Uniting Church. For 
more information contact Gaynor 
Strapp.  

  BCUC Saturday Friendship Club 

The first meeting for 2018 is a Mystery 
Bus Trip Saturday 17th February. Please 
meet at the Burnside City Council car 
park, to leave promptly at  
6-15 pm.  The cost is $25 and covers the 
trip, entry fee and supper. Please pay 
Helen Brooks by Sunday 11th Feb. 
Numbers are limited, so please book 
early. 

With Love to the World 
Please collect your copy of With Love 
to the World from the reception desk. 
To pay for your subscription, please put 
$20 in an envelope with your name and 
place in the offering, or give the money 
to Deb during the week.    

BERRY – TIME  at Dr. JON’s PANTRY: 

Your choice of Blackberry, Mulberry, 
Strawberry and Loganberry jams ! With 
thanks to pickers and jam makers:  
Beda, Verna, Cath, David, and Maarten. 

Farewell Lunch for Matthew  

There will be a farewell lunch for  

Matthew on Sunday February 25 at 

12noon. Please bring food to share 

for the lunch. If your surname begins 

with A-M please bring a savoury and if 

your surname begins with N-Z please 

bring something sweet.  

mailto:robw@burnsidecityuc.org.au

